





0

We have celebrated Shrove Tuesday by making, tossing and eating our own pancakes. Everyone went to the Food Tech room on Tuesday and worked in small groups to make their own pancakes. Everyone had the opportunity to try and toss a pancake before choosing a topping to put on theirs.

In My Well-Being we are beginning to think about our own style and interests. We started this module by dressing up in different clothes and thinking about if we liked or disliked how we looked and felt when wearing them. The children really enjoyed trying on the different clothes and costumes.

